United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Washington, DC 20240

SEP 18 204

IN REPLY REFER TO:

Honorable Mary L. Landrieu
Chairman, Committee on Energy and
Natural Resources
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510
Dear Madam Chairman:
In accordance with the Consolidated Natural Resources Act of 2008, Public Law 110-229, Section -
513(c)(5), I have enclosed a copy of the Bureau of Reclamation’s report, “Site Security Actions and
Activities - Fiscal Year 2013.”

If you require additional information concerning this report, please contact Mr. John R. Baals, P. E.
Acting Director, Security, Safety and Law Enforcement at 303-445-3222,

Sincerely,

S

Lowell D. Pimley
Acting Commissioner

Enclosure

Identical Letter Sent To:

Honorable Lisa Murkowski

Ranking Member, Committee on Energy and
Natural Resources

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Honorable Doc Hastings

Chairman, Committee on Natural Resources
House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Continued on next page.



Honorable Mary L. Landrieu

Continued from previous page.

Honorable Peter A. DeFazio

Ranking Member, Committee on Natural
Resources

House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515
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